
 January 18, 2018 

 

Dear Partner, 

 We are very thankful to our Lord Jesus Christ for all the beautiful and great things he 

helped us accomplish during 2017 through your gracious and generous support in 

prayers and finances.  

 Your prayers and finances are helping us to make a great difference in the lives of 252 

Students and their families through our school which is made up of: 

-83 students in kindergarten 

-66 students in grade 1 

-62 students in grade 2 

-17 in grade 3 

-24 in grade 4 

 

We hope to open grade 5 and grade 6 in the next school year of 2018-2019.    For that 

reason, in early November 2017,  we began the construction of 3 new classrooms to be 

completed and equipped by the end of August 2018.  
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We would also like to inform you that we have revamped and improved our website 

and plan to keep it updated regularly with photos and information about this ministry.    

The address of our new and improved website is: 

www.gracebetweennations.org 

 
Matthew 10:42New International Version (NIV) 

 

42 And if anyone gives even a cup of cold water to one of these little ones 

who is my disciple, truly I tell you, that person will certainly not lose 

their reward.” 

Dear friend and partner, thank you so much for giving each one of our 252 

students the hope of a better life through the quality education they are getting in 

our school. We wish you and all your loved ones a very blessed and happy new 

year 2018. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     Nouhoum Coulibaly 

     Executive Director 

     Grace Between Nations Ministries 

     Cell: 647-444-1970 

     www.gracebetweennations.org 
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